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 Meredith Whitten OBJ2015/3155/P 30/06/2015  02:04:22 The CGCA continues to object to these proposals. The proposed shopfront design is too modern and 

“sleek” (as the applicant describes it) and is not in keeping with the historic nature and character of the 

building, Neal Street or the conservation area. The applicant should be required to propose a more 

traditional shopfront, as required in the Seven Dials Renaissance Study, which Camden adopted for 

planning purposes. The study specifically references the shopfront of 29 Neal Street.
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